
 

 

From the Board of the YEM Foundation     August 17, 2020 

 

YEM – Official Announcement 
71th  August 2020 

 

 

Dear YEM Holders, 

 

The world economy is still highly affected by the local, national, and international 

lockdowns. Whole industries are crashing, while governments decide to print 

more and more fiat money, thus risking the stability of the established monetary 

system. The YEM economy is affected as well, but obviously much less. In fact, we 

can see more businesses joining as well as a growing number of transactions. 

Thus, the YEM Foundation decided to keep the price range for YEM between 

$0.95 and $1.15 for another week. If we can see further positive developments 

this week, there could be a raise next Monday. 

 

Please visit: 

https://www.yemfoundation.org 

Be safe, healthy, successful, and happy. 

 

Thank you! 

Your Board of Directors of the YEM Foundation 


